Dear VNUG members!

VNUG is planning the annual meeting for 7 - 8 November 2007. The event will take place on a cruise on the Baltic Sea between Stockholm and Helsinki. 

The time has come for the annual VNUG Event, this year in collaboration with our Finnish friends in FINTUG.
The conference venue this year is the Baltic Sea and we welcome you onboard the cruise ship Silja Serenad. VNUG members join the cruise from Stockholm on November 12, returning to Stockholm November 14. For details, see agenda below.

FINTUG members join the cruise from Helsinki on November 13, returning to Helsinki November 14. Partners have the option to join in Stockholm or in Helsinki. 

As usual, the program includes HP and Partners to HP presentations as well as user presentations. Due to limited space on the cruise ship, HP and Partner exhibitions will be very limited.

For practical reasons, the annual VNUG Golf tournament and education sessions are postponed to future events.

VNUG members please register by sending a mail to dick.engstrand@sca.amadeus.com

 HYPERLINK "mailto:dick.engstrand@sca.amadeus.com?subject=VNUG%20EVENT" \o "mailto:dick.engstrand@sca.amadeus.com?subject=VNUG EVENT" .
